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Decision:  Procurement of Workcar 
 
At its meeting on May 8, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that:    
 
1. The Board approve a single source order to Arva Industries Inc. for design, fabrication, 

testing, assembly and commissioning of a diesel-electric-battery tri-mode workcar 
locomotive for Line 3 Scarborough for a total contract amount of $6,766,871.66. 

 


